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It remains the policy of Naval Air Station Fort Worth Joint Reserve Base to ensure Navy and tenant
commands meet their mission in an efficient and environmentally-responsible manner.

We envision our base, stakeholders, and our community meeting the mission in ways that:
e Preserve, protect, and ultimately enhance the environment and living systems that sustain our mission;
e Provide ever-greater value in meeting the real needs of our customers, stakeholders, and communities; and
e Support our economic well-being and the economic well-being of those who depend on us.

We will achieve our vision by:

e Conducting the mission in a manner that protects public and occupational health, the environment and
employee and community safety;

e Making health, safety, and environmental considerations a priority in our operations;
e Treating employees, customers, suppliers, and stakeholders fairly, honestly, and with respect; and

e Designing our facilities and operation to be ever-more efficient, ever-less dependent on materials, and ever-
more supportive of these approaches.

We are committed to sustaining our mission operations through an A.C.E approach:

e Always improve — We will continually improve the Environmental Management System (EMS) to enhance
environmental performance.

e Conform — We will conform to all applicable federal, state, Navy, and local legal requirements and compliance
obligations.

e Execute plans — We will identify and attain objectives and targets to protect the environment, including
prevention of pollution.

It is the responsibility of all military personnel, civilian employees, and contractors to perform their duties in a manner
that prevents pollution, protects the environment, and conserves natural resources.

Naval Air Station Fort Worth Joint Reserve Base is committed to continual and measurable
improvement, leadership, and stewardship in protecting the environment, promoting safe work
conditions, and pursuing sustainable mission practices.
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Want to know more?
Further information regarding our environmental programs is available by contacting us via email (ana.p.quevedoduran.civ@us.navy.mil) or phone (817-782-6477).



